
Riverbank Primary School  

   Dill Road 

Tillydrone 

ABERDEEN 

AB24 2XL 

 
http://www.riverbank.aberdeen.sch.uk 

Telephone 01224 483217 

Information Line: 08700541999, pin no 011300 

Email:riverbank@aberdeencity.gov.uk 

 Head Teacher: Mrs S Ironside  

 

16.12.19   Weekly Newsletter  
  
  
Diary Dates 2019-2020 
 

Date Time  Event 
Tuesday 17th December 12.00 - 2.00 Pupils’ Christmas Lunch / Riverbank Christmas 

Jumper Day 

Tuesday 17th December  1.00 – 3.15 P4 Christmas Party 

Wednesday 18th 
December 

1.00 – 3.15 P5 Christmas Party 

Wednesday 18th 
December 

10.00 & 2.00 Nursery parties 

Thursday 19th December 1.00 – 3.15 Primary 6 Christmas Party 

Friday 20th    December 9.30 am Christmas Service 

Friday 20th   December  1.00 – 3.15 P7 Christmas Party 

Monday 23rd December – Friday 3rd January – Holidays 

Monday 6th January 9.00 am Pupils return to school 

Monday 17th February All day Local Holiday (School closed to all) 

Tuesday 18th February All day Inset Day (School nursery closed to pupils 

Wednesday 19th February All day Inset Day (School nursery closed to pupils 

Friday 3rd April 3.15 pm Last day of term 

Monday 6th April – Monday 20th April – Easter Holidays 

Tuesday 21st April 9.00 All pupils return to school 
 

 

 
 
Christmas Lunch 
The pupils Christmas Lunch is on Tuesday 17th December (this is also Riverbank’s Christmas 
Jumper Day.  On this day the children can either have traditional Christmas Lunch (chicken, veg, 
etc) or a vegetarian Christmas lunch, followed by ice cream.  There will be no other options on this 
day so if your child would not like any of these options please give them a packed lunch. 
 
Christmas Service 
We are delighted that we will be joined by The Lighthouse for our Christmas Service on Friday 20th 
of December at 9.30 am.  Unfortunately, due to lack of space, we are unable to ask parents to join 
us for the service.   
 
Playground Gritting 
As our weather is turning even colder, we are aware that the playground can get very frosty and 
slippery.  The janitor has a priority path which he grits every morning before school and will check 
this throughout the day.  The janitor does not grit the black surface part of the playground so please 
avoid this area.  On days when this does not melt the children will not go out to play at break and 
lunchtime.   
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Parent Council email address: pcriverbank@aberdeen.npfs.org.uk 
School Website: http://www.riverbank.aberdeen.sch.uk 

 

 
 

From all at Riverbank School 


